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TThhee  HHeeaalltthhccaarree  BBuussiinneesssswwoommaann’’ss
AAssssoocciiaattiioonn  ooff  CCaannaaddaa  

On May 5th, we hosted our first Remarkable
Women, Outstanding Contributions event and
thank you to Danielle Grenon of Fresenius
Healthcare for being our speaker. Danielle’s story
was inspiring as she described her 30-year career in
the pharma industry. Her story included how she
joined an under performing plant and within less
than two years she turned it around to be the win-
ner of the Plant of The Year in North America.

On another note, your HBAC Board of Directors
are working hard at creating a web 2.0 presence
that serves you, the HBAC community, while
remaining affordable and efficient to maintain. The
NING site will soon be phased out and so if you
have not already done so, please join The
Healthcare Businesswoman’s Association of
Canada group on LinkedIn. For the time being, we
will use that platform to advise you of news and
events. The new website will be available at
www.hbac.ca.

In the spirit of innovation, we are elated to share
a few announcements that will see the HBAC 
moving forward in the upcoming months. On June
16th, our Annual General Meeting took place and a
new board of directors was set in place. We would
like to extend our warmest welcome to all of our
new board members.

Anna Liachenko
President
(514) 435-7860 

Corry Robertson
VP of Corporate Relations, 
Past President
(450) 458-2592

Pina Mulé
VP of Event Planning
(514) 695-0500

Angela Perrazzino
VP of Membership & 
Communications
(514) 695-0500

Caroline Samné
VP of Professional 
Development
(514) 620-2703

Don’t forget to visit our website at www.hbac.ca
and the LinkedIn group “The Healthcare
Businesswoman’s Association of Canada” for
information on the following events that are forth-
coming for the HBAC: Tea Party, Remarkable
Women Outstanding Contributions Series and our
end of the year Winter Ball. CPM 

Join us today! Already a member? Invite another

woman along to our next meeting so that she too

can experience and enjoy the benefits of our

growing network. For more information please

visit: http://thehbac.ning.com 


